
1

Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 2:09 PM
To: 'HUDDLESTON, LUCAS M 1st Lt USAF AFMC 96 TW/CP'
Subject: RE: DOCKET 106186\\Gulf Power Rate Increase Adverse Effects

Good morning Mr. Huddleston, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: HUDDLESTON, LUCAS M 1st Lt USAF AFMC 96 TW/CP [mailto:lucas.huddleston.2@us.af.mil]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 1:01 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: DOCKET 106186\\Gulf Power Rate Increase Adverse Effects 
 
Sir/Ma'am, 
 
It has been brought to my attention that Gulf Power made a proposal to increase overall rates by approx. 10%! This is 
undeniably a burden on my family. If rates increase just 10 dollars a month, that subsequent 120 dollar annual loss will 
adversely affect the well-being of my family. Please strongly consider not accepting Gulf Power's petition, in the name of 
all of those who will be financial burdened by this change. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Lucas M. Huddleston 
4534 Annabelle Ln 
Crestview, FL 32539 
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